

Vancouver Chapter Harley Owners Group Business Meeting July 08, 2001

The meeting came to order at 10:10 a.m. at Paul's Restaurant.

On this beautiful Saturday morning, almost everyone has ridden to the meeting.

It is with sadness that we announce that the chief mechanic of O'Hara's, Rick Donison, has passed away suddenly this week. Our condolences to his family.

OLD BUSINESS

- June 09 Rick Anderson led the ride to Harrison, which was changed to Squamish.
 The weather was sunny and warm.
- 2. June 10 The scheduled baseball game was rained out we will try to reschedule this event.
- 3. June 16 Deeley's Show n' Shine was very successful. We hosted a barbeque, and along with Gerry's t-shirt sales, we raised \$1000.00 for the Burn Camp. To date the total raised is \$2203.00. Gerry gave special thanks to Karen and Lee from Deeley's, but we all gave Gerry a big hand for all his hard work on this endeavor thanks again Gerry!!
- 4. June 17 Fathers Day ride with the Delta Chapter was an apparent success.
- 5. June 23 Darryl's Central Valley ride. This ride started at 10:00, and we returned at 8:00 p.m., but never getting further than Agassiz good job, Daryl.
- 6. June 30 Delta's 3-day ride none of our members were able to attend.

NEW BUSINESS

- 1. It was noted that our evening rides have a rather small turnout. These rides leave Deeley's at 7:00 p.m., and are a great way to spend the evening.
- 2. Dave and Jeanette Banta from the Delta Chapter made a presentation, asking for our assistance in the sale of raffle tickets benefiting the MDA. Tickets are \$20.00 each, and you have a one in 2500 chance to win a 2001 Fat Boy.